
Dear praying friends and family,
“Grace be unto you, and peace, from God our Father, 
and from the Lord Jesus Christ. I thank my God 
upon every remembrance of you, always in every 
prayer of mine for you all making request with joy,”-
--Philippians 

We were blessed to welcome the new year with our 
churches in prayer, worship, and testifying of how 
good God is and has been. The Lord has blessed us 
in so many ways, and we are so thankful for all of you 
who make being here in Guatemala possible. We are 
thankful for every financial and prayer supporter, and 
for every donation and gift given toward the ministry 
and our family.

This month we started our regular ministries back 
up with the kids club and Bible Institute, and will 
start back in the public schools very soon. We’ve 
been praying about getting back in the schools, 
and a principal in Xenacoj actually called me saying 
someone gave him my number, and asked if I would 
be interested in coming once a month to pray with 
the kids and present the gospel to over 200 children. 
What an answer to prayer, and we look forward to 
what the Lord has in store to this opened door! 

Another blessing was getting to celebrate our 8th 
Anniversary in Santo Domingo, Xenacoj. We are so 
thankful for all that the Lord has done and continues 
to do in this town. We had our sister church in 

Santiago join us, and had 4 people accept Christ as 
their Savior and 6 souls rededicated their lives to The 
Lord!. Praise the Lord!

Some current prayer requests we have is finances 
toward the building project. We are in the process 
of making blocks to start the build of our security 
wall. Then we will begin the build of phase 1 as the 
finances come in to do so. Praise The Lord we have 
currently raised 10% of our total goal! We also ask 
for your prayers toward this ministry of getting back 
in the public schools, and for many children to accept 
Christ as their Savior. We’ve also been asked to come 
once a month to a village 3 hours away to share 
the gospel with 100 children! Our landlord and his 
family have started the work but called me as they 
are not preachers and have asked me to share the 
gospel once a month. They are doing a great work, 
and already have 3 families they are reaching in a 
Sunday school type fashion. We are so thankful for 
the Lord continuing to open doors for our family here 
in Guatemala. 

May the Lord bless each 
one of you who have a 
big part in making this 
ministry possible.  

January 2024

                                In Christ, 
                   Adrian, Maurisa, 
               Sawyer, and Finn 
                      Hernandez 


